From: Sara Ouellet <Sara.Ouellet@boydmanagement.com>
To:
Date: 8/22/2018 9:20:58 AM
Subject:  WWJ, LLC, & Boyd Management- Ramblewood Apartment Grand Reopening Ceremony
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The officers & staff of WWJ, LLC, and
Boyd Management cordially invite you to attend the
Ribbon Cutting and Grand Reopening Ceremony of

Zambleaood

ALantments

Friday, August 31, 2018 at 10 a.m.

131 Pinewood Drive
Batesburg-Leesville, SC 29006

(803) 532-2500
Refrestiments Will Be Served

RSVP to Sara Cuellet by + FRIDAY, AUGUST 17, 2018 + (803) 410-6566
+ sara.ouellet @b ovdmanagement. com +

Sara Ouellet

Project Manager

Boyd Management, Inc.

P.O. Box 23589

Columbia, SC 29224

(803) 419-6566 Direct Line
Sara.Ouellet@Boydmanagement.com
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“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”



